
Appendix 3b (x) 
 
Dr Helen Paterson 

Executive Director of Children’s Services  

Children’s Services 

Civic Centre  

Burdon Road  

Sunderland 

SR2 7DN 

 

 

Date: 9
th

 October 2009 

Our ref: HK/LB/sf 

Your ref:  

Dear Dr Paterson  

Houghton Kepier Sports College – increasing age limit  

Please find attached a copy of the response sent from the 14-19 Partnership to Houghton Kepier 
Sports College in July 2009, regarding increasing the upper age limit of the school.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Lynda Brown 

Head of Standards 

Telephone: 0191 561 1410 

lynda.brown@sunderland.gov.uk 

 
 

 
 

 



 


